
We Announced our Activities at the Queensland Japan Chamber of Commerce
and Industry Seminar.  

 

 

 

 

Speech by Anthony Shorten MP, Members of
Queensland Parliament

Introducing the Activities of KaWaBiz NET
and Efforts in Queensland

City of Kawasaki and State of Queensland executed a memorandum of understanding 
regarding industrial exchange in the fields of water resource management, environmen-
tal technologies, etc. in July of 2011, and since then there has been a deepening of 
personnel exchange. 
On June 13, 2014, Anthony Shorten MP, Member of Queensland Parliment, as well as 
14 members of the Queensland Japan Chamber of Commerce and Industry attended the 
"Queensland Japan Business Seminar" held in Kawasaki Chamber of Commerce and 
Industry to plan exchange of business with Japanese companies. 
Kawasaki Water Business Network (KaWaBiz NET) introduced activities within the 
seminar in the fields of water in Queensland. Participants from the Queensland 
expressed a interest regarding water resource development in remote areas and water 
treatment accompanying resource mining. 
Through KaWaBiz NET, the private companies and City of Kawasaki will continue to 
work together toward improving the water environment in Queensland while utilizing 
the information we have acquired on this occasion. 
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